
Haase  talks  about  what’s
ahead for Stanford basketball

Jerrod Hasse, a South Tahoe
High alum, is eager for the
2017  Stanford  basketball
season. Photo Copyright 2016
Carolyn E. Wright

By Judy Horst, InMenlo

Stanford men’s basketball coach Jerod Haase wanted to play for
Stanford while growing up in South Lake Tahoe, but attended
Cal before transferring to the University of Kansas, playing
for coach Roy Williams.

Haase highlighted Stanford’s upcoming men’s basketball season
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for the audience at the Menlo Park Kiwanis Club’s luncheon
earlier this month, eventually yielding to questions from the
audience.

“Since I wanted to play ball at Stanford many years ago, I’m
very happy to be here and to start another era of Stanford
basketball,” Haase said. “Stanford University is a world-class
institution which represents excellence across the board. My
goal  is  to  continue  this  tradition.  We  will  compete  for
championships by doing it the right way and graduating young
men who will go on to accomplish great things in the world.”

Read the whole story
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